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October 2018 Newsletter 
 

The Mighty 

Mammoth Message 
 

Good Luck Mr. Shane!! 

It is with very mixed emotions that MHE BASE says goodbye to 

Mr. Shane!  Mr. Shane has accepted a Senior Program Leader 

position at Sage Canyon BASE, in Castle Rock. 

Mr. Shane has been with MHE BASE since November of 2015.  

He started with us as a Program Aide, and then was quickly 

promoted to Program Leader in September of 2016.   

In addition to working at MHE BASE, Mr. Shane has also been 

busy attending CSU Global.  He will be graduating in the 

Spring of 2019 with a Bachelor’s degree in Business 

Management.  In addition, Mr. Shane is also the drummer of 

the local band Riot Pilots!  If you haven’t checked them out 

yet – you need to – they are AWESOME! 

We are going to miss Mr. Shane immensely, but we are so 

VERY proud of him, and wish him the best of luck on his new 

endeavor! 

Please take a moment and wish Mr. Shane good luck – his last 

day with MHE BASE will be Friday, October 12th! 

 
  

 

Upcoming Events 

October 1-5 

Student Conferences 

 

October 8-12 

Fall Camp 

 

October 26 

NO After School –           

PTO Fall Event!*            
(please see back column) 

 

October 31 

Happy Halloween! 

 

Contact Corner 

720.471.0072 – Program Cell 

(text message friendly!) 

303.501.4928 – Kim Work Cell 

(text message friendly!) 

kkcoquet@dcsdk12.org 

 

mailto:kkcoquet@dcsdk12.org
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Getting to Know MHE BASE Staff 

Our newest members of MHE BASE are Luann Ellis and Ashlee Fox!  

They both joined MHE BASE Programs as Program Aides at the end 

of September.  The kiddos have done a wonderful job welcoming 

them to Mammoth Heights BASE!  Take a look below to learn a little 

bit about our newest members: 

Ms. Luann 

 Birthday:  July 9th  

 College:  Metropolitan State 

College of Denver – BA in 

Psychology & Counseling  

 Favorite Music:  70’s & 80’s 

 Favorite Movie:  Ghostbusters 

 Favorite Book:   Jurassic Park 

 Favorite Sport:  Watching 

Football 

 Hobbies:  Redoing furniture, 

crafts, being with my 

grandkids & LEGOS! 

 What you love best about working at MHE BASE so far:  I 

really like being out of the house and having a place to 

work with people and kids.  I appreciate how everyone has 

made me feel comfortable and welcome! 

 

Miss Ashlee 

 Birthday:  April 3rd 

 High School:  Chaparral HS 

 Favorite Music:  Pop 

 Favorite Movie:  Remember 

the Titans 

 Favorite Book:   The Alice 

Network 

 Favorite Sport:  Lacrosse 

 Hobbies:  Reading, hanging 

out with friends & family 

 What you love best about 

working at MHE BASE so far:      

I love hanging out with the kids and meeting a new person 

every day! 

 

 

 

 

October 26th             

NO After School! 

Due to the PTO-sponsored 

Fall Event, there will be NO 

After School on Friday, 

October 26th!   Before School 

will function normally!  We 

encourage you to take 

advantage of our closure 

and join your kiddo at the 

Fall Event from 5:30-7:30pm! 

 

 

Fall Camp 2018  

Please utilize the Fall Camp 

Activity Schedule to prepare 

for your child’s week of fun!  

This is an excellent resource 

to find what the day’s 

activity is, times, lunch needs 

and what else your child 

might need for the day.  

Many families have 

indicated that they print a 

copy out & hang it on the 

refrigerator, or snap a pic & 

have it readily available on 

their phone.  The Fall Camp 

Activity Schedule can be 

found attached to all Fall 

Camp emails, or simply email 

kkcoquet@dcsdk12.org for a 

copy! 
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